Centennial Bass Club of Northern Colorado: 9/5 2017 Meeting Minutes

Call to Order: 6:40 pm
Introduction of Guest: Jerry Stoneberger. Jerry will pay Dues and vote in next meeting.

Minutes from August meeting were presented and notice of posting on website. Motion and second to
accept minutes as posted. Motion passed.

Treasure Report: FMO - $3965.68, General - $1015.93, CAST- $1060.69, Highschool- $1190.75, Jr’s-
$2095.42. Motion and second to accept report. Motion passed.

TD: Season is winding down, one Mini and 2 weekend left.

Conversation was started about infractions on lake. Was noted to please watch speed and to make sure
lights are on, even in “ No Wake” areas. Horsetooth has become a very busy resource.

Conservation: Projected date for annual Horsetooth Cleanup day — Saturday October 21. John Murphy
will send out email to get feel for attendance. There will be free use of Paddle Boards for volunteers
from rental place by ramp in South Bay.

FMO: Bill Wilson will start research for 2018 date. Still some possible income from 2017. Event was a
monetary success.

CAST: June 2, 2018. Joe Conway/ Pikes Peak have committed their participation to the Event.

CFO: Would like to see separate account set up for Conservation so that specific monies can be tracked
better.

Please send Perry pictures of your catches. Need new pictures on website.

Lights have been installed except for Marina docks. Maybe when they are pulled for season. 2 signs have
been installed at South bay promoting CBC. Still have 2 more to other areas. Larimer county is handling
the installation.

New Business:
Will look for volunteers for a Schedule Committee for 2018. Kirk will send out email for lake suggestions.

BASS Dues, September 1° is and will be expiration date for Club Dues to coincide with BASS. We are
almost OK for the remainder of 2017. For 2018, if dues are not paid before date, member will be unable
to participate in tournaments.

Officer nominations will open for October meeting. All Offices are up for election. Perry to send out an
email regarding nominations.



Cabelas, Ladies Day Out, September 23™. If interested in volunteering please let Bill Wilson know.
New stickers with signs, able to order. Craig Mcmillin would like 110 of them.

Perry will check with Brian spencer about pictures from FMO. Bill is looking for one from Dink Award
presentation.

Winter meeting location: Will pursue possibility of Summit again for this next year. Bill Wilson will get
with Frank.

Possible to get CBC trailer updated on interior. Maybe some shelving and hooks. Checking with Mike
Ryel.

8:10pm: Motion and second to adjourn. Motion passed.



